
NHS Shropshire and Telford               
& Wrekin Clinical Commissioning
Groups (CCGs) are proposing to 
make changes to the hospital
services provided at the Princess 
Royal Hospital and the Royal
Shrewsbury Hospital. 

We have launched a formal public 
consultation and are asking for 
your views on two options:

 

The consultation runs from 30 May 2018 until 4 September 2018. 
Find out more and have your say at: www.nhsfuturefit.org

Option 1:
The Royal Shrewsbury Hospital becomes an Emergency Care site
and the Princess Royal Hospital becomes a Planned Care site.
(This is the CCGs’ preferred option)

Option 2:
The Princess Royal Hospital becomes an Emergency Care site and 
the Royal Shrewsbury Hospital becomes a Planned Care site.

Have your say on improving hospital 
services for people in Shropshire, Telford       

& Wrekin and mid Wales

Under either option, both hospitals would have an Urgent Care 
Centre that is open 24 hours a day, seven days a week.

    @NHSFutureFit                                                                                                  facebook.com/nhsff                 
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